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Financial Review Audit 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the report of the City Auditor be received as information.  
 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Finance, at its meeting held on January 15, 2025, 
considered a report of the City Auditor regarding the above.  A letter from Sherry 
Tarasoff was also considered. 
 
The Committee received a presentation from Derek Cameron, Strong Towns YXE, and 
Marnus de Vos regarding sustainability.  A copy of his presentation is attached.  
 
 
Attachment 
1. January 15, 2025, report of the City Auditor. 
2. Letter from Sherry Tarasoff, dated January 13, 2025 

3. Presentation from Derek Cameron, Strong Towns YXE 


